
22nd  March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

This very short half term is rapidly coming to an end, with only three days next 
week before we break for Easter.
My highlight  this week was seeing confident performances from Leopard 
class and the smiling faces of their parents who attended the children's samba 
performance. I hope this performance brightened up and livened up your day 
as it did mine!
With the end of a term comes some news. Miss Riches will be returning to 
school after the Easter break with a new name: Mrs Marshall! We wish her a 
very happy wedding day.  We are excited to be welcoming Mr McGrane to the 
Foulsham team; he is an experienced teacher who is very excited to be 
teaching Jaguar class. He will be visiting next week to enable a smooth 
transition to the summer term.
With this being the last newsletter of the term, although we have three days of 
school still to enjoy next week, I wish you and your loved ones a blessed 
Easter.

Mrs Lound
(Head of School)

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

 01362 683389



March

EASTER HOLIDAY
Thu 28th March to Fri 12th April – School closed

April
Mon 15th – School opens.
May
Mon 6th – Bank Holiday – school closed
Thu 9th – Turtle and Penguin class to visit Foxley Wood, details to follow.
Mon 13th to Thu 16th – Year 6 SATS week
June
Thu 27th – INSET DAY – School closed

Please follow the link below to see term dates for 2023/24 and 2024/25
Foulsham Primary - Term Dates & Calendar

DIARY DATES

Bethany

Amelia

Stars of the week

Louis

James

Rose Poppy

You can also read 
our weekly 

newsletter on the 
school website

https://www.foulshamprimary.org.uk/for-parents-carers/term-dates-calendar/


Great Witchingham Cricket club
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